

February 8th, 2018

Dear Business Owner:

Over the past 30 years, the Troop L-Camp Cadet program has provided youth development and mentorship. The Camp is operated by the Pennsylvania State Police in cooperation with Municipal Police from Schuylkill, Berks, and Lebanon counties. Camp Cadet offers youth between the ages of 12 and 15 the opportunity to spend a week with volunteer Police Officers and Troopers. The Camp simulates a police academy setting with a wide variety of instructional sessions and recreational activities. Each year Camp Cadet operates on a budget of approximately \$35,000-\$39,000. Funding for the Camp is derived ENTIRELY from contributions from businesses and individuals.

On Friday, May 11th, 2018 the annual Camp Cadet Charity Golf Outing is being held at Mountain Valley Golf Course. This tournament is the major fund raising event for the Troop-L Camp Cadet program. In 2017 this golf tournament raised \$25,000 which provided over 100 cadets and 25 junior counselors the opportunity to attend Camp Cadet. With your support, I would like to continue the success of this event and provide opportunity for the Troop L Camp Cadet program to grow.

Thank you for your consideration towards sponsorship and/or donation towards the Troop L-Camp Cadet program.

CAMP CADET TROOP L is a 501(C)(3) Organization.

For more information about Camp Cadet, please visit www.campcadettroopl.com or Camp Cadet Troop L Alumni on Facebook. (https://www.facebook.com/CampCadetTroopLAlumni/) Please feel free to contact me below with any questions you may have.

Sincerely,

Trooper Mark W. Knock Pennsylvania State Police Troop L - Schuylkill Haven maknock@pa.gov 570-754-4600